
 

60th School Fair Set for Friday, October 6 

 

School Fair entry forms are due on Wednesday, September 27, to the children’s 

respective schools or Shari Graffunder at River Valley High School. Art work 

(Department “M” ONLY) and photography are due on Monday, October 2, to the 

children’s respective schools. The other indoor items (crafts, foods, and Legos) are due to 

the middle school gymnasium on Thursday, October 5, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The 

judging starts shortly after and the gym will be closed at 5:15 p.m.  

 

The School Fair booklet and entry forms will be available via the River Valley School 

District website www.rvschools.org and in the front offices of your children’s respective 

schools.  

 

Community members or businesses, who would like to display their tractors or 

implements, please call Shari Graffunder at 588-2554 ext. 2109. For those interested in 

sponsoring, participating, or assisting with the various aspects of the fair, please contact 

Shari Graffunder at sgraffunder@rvschools.org or by phone 588-2554 ext. 2109. 

 

The School Fair will be opening at 8:30 a.m. on Friday, October 6, with the gymnasium 

exhibits (in the River Valley Middle School gymnasium) along with various livestock 

exhibits showing behind the middle school. The livestock auction will start at 12 p.m. 

near the School Fair Pavilion (behind the middle school). Interested bidders may register 

starting at 10:00 a.m. with registration closing at 11:30 a.m. as the office staff needs time 

to prepare items for the auction.  Any and all support is greatly appreciated!  Please 

contact Shari Graffunder at sgraffunder@rvschools.org if you have suggestions or can 

sponsor an area of exhibits. 

 

Please refer to the school’s website for more upcoming information.  
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